
    
 

 

 

   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Sharples family ensures our children are resilient learners, healthy and aspirational 
citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong learning that extends beyond the classroom as 

a result of an enriching curriculum. The school community will make a difference by 
fostering respect and tolerance of each other as unique individuals. 

 
Number Day 2023                                     27.1.23 
      
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in Number Day on Friday 3 rd February 2023. 
 
The NSPCC needs our support more than ever  By raising money, we can help fund their vital services such as 
Childline- the helpline that’s always there for children and young people, whatever their problem or concern.  
 
Making Maths Meaningful 
Number day is a great way to make maths fun and bring about a positive, ‘can do’ attitude towards it. So on this 
day we plan to do a few things: 

• We will be having a fun filled day of maths activities solving mathematical puzzles in each class. 

• We will also be taking part in Dress Up For Digits. Pupils are asked to come into school wearing an item of 
clothing with a number on it. (Football shirts, cap, netball shirt or even a onesie!) They could be even more 
creative than this. To help raise money for the NSPCC we would like to ask for a £1 donation from 
everyone in school to join in with this magnificent event.  

 
In addition to this I would like to ask all our parents and carers who use Maths in their careers. Whether you are 
an engineer, hairdresser, nurse, chef, designer, computer whizz or a cricketer….. WE NEED YOU! SO can I ask 
that you could write a short paragraph about how you use Maths in your job that we can share with the children. 
Please drop me a message with your paragraph and the career you are in. We want to show the children the 
importance of Maths in the world around them and hearing from parents would be amazing.  
 
We are really looking forward to all the fun Number Day will bring and appreciate your support. All the money we 
will raise will go towards the NSPCC. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Lloyd  
Assistant Head teacher  
Maths Lead 
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Telephone:  (01204) 333077 
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